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22nd November 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

We have added a new section to the website; Letters to Parents. You can find 

it under the parent information section, or by following this direct 

link: https://www.gordonchildrensacademy.org.uk/our-school/parent-

information/letters-to-parents/. Going forward, any information we send out 

will be added to this page as we believe it will help strengthen 

communication, so, if you feel like you might have missed something please 

check here for all the latest communications. 

 

 

Kind Regards,  

 

Gordon Children's Academy 
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